
                           

 

                                                   

 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                             11 May 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

This term the school will be celebrating its 50th Anniversary. As you know, we 

like to embrace special events and celebrate in true Brookfield style. On 

Friday May 26th, the last day of term, we will be doing just that. 

Many exciting activities have been arranged for the children to take part in. 

After an extended assembly in the morning, children will make their way up 

onto the field for a Balloon release. This event will be photographed by the 

KM. When the children return from break time, they will be burying a time 

capsule outside their classroom.  

Lunch time, will be slightly shorter to accommodate all of the exciting events 

the children will be doing. As this will be a day of celebrations, the children 

will be having their lunch on the playground as a street party. To enable every 

child who wishes to have a School dinner, Fish and Chips will be served in a 

takeaway style packaging. If your child receives a free meal then this will 

happen as normal, however if your child would like to enjoy this tasty meal, 

then please fill in the reply slip below. 

The afternoon’s events will consist of a Bouncy Castle, Disco and a Martial 

Arts workshop. There will also be an opportunity for the children to have a 

Slush Puppy drink and fresh fruit. Tescos have kindly sponsored us and will be 

providing the fruit for our celebrations.   

Please fill in the slip below if you wish your child to have Fish and Chips on this 

day. Free school meals will be provided with one free of charge as normal.  

Regards 

Mrs Clark 

Dear Mrs Clark 

I would like my son/daughter to have ‘Fish and Chips’ on Friday 26
th

 May. 

NAME____________________________CLASS_______________________ 

I enclose £2.25 to cover the cost of a school meal 

Free school meals 

 

     

 


